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Cover Letter FCC ID Location for Model 1852

The FCC ID for 1852 will be not be placed on the product due to the product size (25 mm x 25 
mm x 19.9mm) and shape will not support legible marking. Marking would be too small to 
read and distorted due to the product’s shape. in accordance with page 4 of the FCC’s 
General Guidelines for Labeling and Other Information Required to be Provided to Users 
states:

When the device is so small, or for such use that it is impracticable to label with a font 
size that is four points or larger (and the device does not utilize electronic labeling), then the 
FCC ID shall be placed in the user manual, and the FCC ID shall also be placed either on the 
device packaging or on a removable label attached to the device.

Below contents will be placed in user manual instead. 
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